
 

 

Page 1 of 2 

 

                           SSDF at FSIE 2025 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Page 2 of 2 

 

    𝐒𝐚𝐟𝐞𝐭𝐲 𝐒𝐤𝐢𝐥𝐥 𝐃𝐞𝐯𝐞𝐥𝐨𝐩𝐦𝐞𝐧𝐭 𝐅𝐨𝐮𝐧𝐝𝐚𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧 (𝐒𝐒𝐃𝐅) had the privilege of attending the Fire & Security 
India Expo (FSIE) 2025, one of the premier platforms showcasing innovation, technology, and 
excellence in safety and fire protection systems. 

The visit provided us with valuable opportunities to: 

   Engage with industry leaders and solution providers 

   Explore emerging technologies in fire safety and workplace security 

   Exchange knowledge on building a skilled and safety-conscious workforce 

   Strengthen our commitment to safety, security, and sustainability 

At SSDF, we remain dedicated to creating future-ready skills that empower industries and 
communities. FSIE 2025 reaffirmed the importance of collaboration and innovation in driving India 
towards a safer, skilled, and sustainable future. 

A special thanks to the organizers and participants for curating such an impactful platform for 
collaboration and knowledge exchange. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


